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Excursion Letter 

Parental Excursion, Incursion and Sporting Permission Slip

7-9 Greenfield Rd
GREENFIELD PARK NSW 2176
Phone: 97534185 Fax: 9753 4192
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Parent/guardian Signature: Date:

Dear Parents,

Each year the children have opportunities to participate in a variety of excursions and incursions as 
well as sporting programs and carnivals.  These excursions, incursions, programs and carnivals are 
integral to the children’s learning.  It is the expectation that all children participate in all of these 
events, unless they are sick or injured. 

Instead of having a separate permission note for each event, I ask that you sign the permission 
note below. This gives your permission for your child to participate in all planned excursions, 
incursions, sporting programs and carnivals for the year. The teachers will continue to provide you 
with detailed information about any event in which your child will participate.  Of course, if your 
child is unable to attend an event, you simply need to send the class teacher a note explaining the 
reason of the absence or non-participation. 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school. I ask parents to sign a separate 
permission note for each child as each class teacher will keep these signs on record for the
whole year.

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mr Benjamin Khoshabeh
Principal  

I/We give permission for my/our child                                                                                                               
in class                        to participate in excursions, incursions, sporting and carnivals which are 
planned throughout the school year.

If my/our child is unable to attend any excursion, incursion, sporting program or carnival,
I/we will notify you in writing.


